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Qualified for Preferred Member Party in May ‘20 
 Steve Hodgkins Ed Prokop  
 Mark Wanta Ron Ligman  
 Craig Edmundson  
 Adam Waltenberg Chrissy Harris  
 Al Hintz Sue Hintz  
 Ted Kawleski Donna Hawley 
 Mike Gentry 
 Bill Pezewski 

Our Powerpoint in SQ   
   Keep more up to date!     

See more pictures & videos!  

$40 
RSVP 

A Must 

Annual Thanksgiving 
Community Dinner 

Thurs. Nov. 28th   -  Free 
Volunteers Needed All Week 

See Social Quarters 
For info or to sign up 

From the Lodge/Chapter 

“Holiday Family Baskets” 
Packing/Delivery Saturday, December 21st  

Non-Perishable/Cash Donations by Dec 15th  

Perishable Thurs/Fri Dec. 19/20th 

Searching for a 
good kick-off for 

the Holidays? 

RSVPs before 
November 27th 
receives $1 off 

each meal? 

Sun., Dec. 1st 
RSVPs  

Requested 

Charcoal Drawing Class  

Saturday, November 23rd 

Fundraiser for MyTeam Triumph 

Blackhawk Lake 

Treelighting & 
Sr. Portrait Dec. 

7th/8th 
Info Avail in SQ,  
On-Line or call 

Thanks To  

Ocean Spray 
Worzella Potatoes 

Mike & Deb 

‘19 Mooseheart 
Holiday Donation 



Hello All. Well we’ve had 
our first snow flurries and 
frost. The Holidays are just 
around the corner. Hope 
everyone is ready. The Lodge Halloween party was on Oct. 30th 
and was great fun. Pork Fest will be here soon. 

The Kings vets will be here in Dec. for the 3000th Vets meal being 
served. Many things going on, be sure to check the Calendar so 
you don’t miss anything. A special THANKS to all our volunteers. 
Without you we could not do the things we do.  

It has been brought to my attention that there are some of us 
folks that don’t appreciate other folks in the Social Quarters. We 
don’t have to equally “like” each other, but we need to get 
along/work together.  If you have an issues, tell an officer or 
better yet bring it to a meeting. We don’t need to make any new 
members uncomfortable to where they don’t come back. 

This is from the Moose Membership Chairman Mike Rios. 

“We are Moose and we do great things! What brings us 
together is greater than what divides us! I am not here for what 
I can get but for what I can do.  It's time to tear the rearview 
mirror off and concentrate on our future. If not, we fail. 
Regardless of our personal differences, we belong to a 
progressive organization dedicated to providing for our future. 
Either you're on board or you are an obstructionist; you choose. 
As for me and my house, we are... Moose!” 
 

Governor, Steve Hodgkins         WE COULD ALWAYS USE YOUR HELP. 

PS: I’m going to be coordinating some raffles for kitchen equipment 
starting about Nov. 1st.  There will be an amazing variety of items!!! 

Call of the Moose 

 

Published monthly by : 
Stevens Point, Lodge 1572 Inc. 

1025 2nd St N. P.O. Box 284 
 

Bulk Postage paid  
  Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Phone 715-344-3224 
 

Published as part of annual dues.  

E-Mail:   
spmoose1572@gmail.com 

Web Site:   
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Richard Filtz  (loss of Brother) 

Louise Parks  (loss of  Husband) 

Karen Engebretson  (loss of Uncle) 

Jim Zinda (Loss of Mother) 

Board of Officers 
Governor ……........Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Past Governor..…..Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Governor…..…Brandon Somers 
Prelate…………..…………...Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..……....…Val Omernick 
Administrator.….….....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee..….….George Bronk 
2 Year Trustee……..….….…...Al Hintz 
3 Year Trustee. Adam Waltenburg 
Sgt. At Arms…..……...…. 
Inner Guard….………...Dave Gervais 
Outer Guard …..….…..Morrie Karch 
Territory Mgr……..Mike Rynearson 
Legion Ambassador….…….......Geno  

 In Our Thoughts :  

Jim Adamski      Katie Ligenza  
Al Kunst  Dorothy Suchowski 

Deb Edmundson  

PS - the Holiday Brunch on Dec 1st 
is: 8:30 - 10 Omelets  

Brunch 10 - 1 PM  

6  – 10 $6   &   Under 6 Free 



Dear Co-Workers of WOTM: It gives us great pleasure to let everyone 
know that our Craft Fair on October 12th was a great success! Thanks to 
the LOOM and Sally, Vicki and Loretta F. for helping with the Food Court 

this year. We had great weather and over 650 adults and children attended! All profits are donated to 
Moose Charities and our Lodge! Thank you everyone for helping and those that were able to attend! 

The Kids Halloween Party on October 27th was attended by 36 children and many parents and grandparents! 
We had face painting provided by artist, Scott Eicher, a craft table to decorate gourds, a cookie decorating 
table, hot dogs corn dogs, singing Halloween songs with Sue Hintz, floor games and just plain fun! Sherri W. 
Kathy H., Barb B. Loretta F. Mary K. and Zach Adamski helped provide a successful party! Thank you ladies!  

Please consider baking cookies for Pork Fest, Thanksgiving, Vets Christmas Event Dec. 13th and Breakfast w/
Santa Dec. 15th as we are hoping for a hungry crowd ready for raffles and great food! Please call Mark at the 
lodge to let him know you can help. 

Congratulations, Barb Griffin for becoming a Star Recorder! This is a grand honor and Barb is ever indebted to 
her chapter that supported her throughout the year. Sue Hintz also is eligible for the Academy of Friendship. 
This will create an opportunity for her to be in the College of Regents. 

Attention ALL-we mean ALL WOTM members-we are having our Christmas party the night of our meeting on 
December 11 at Bills Pizza in the Upper Chalet Room at 5:30 p.m. We are excited to get everyone together. 
There will be a five dollar gift exchange (optional) and order off the menu. Sign up in the Lodge or email at 
wotm311@gmail.com by Dec 9th. 

December 7th is a Holiday Craft Fair held at the Moose run by Jenny Paque (new member) and we will need 
help in the Food Court. Please consider being part of our team who will offer chili with the fixins’, chicken 
dumpling soup, hot sandwiches, and assorted desserts. This is our way of gathering money for Christmas 
presents for our Mooseheart Sunshine Child, Robert.  

Thank you for coming to the meetings! Without a Senior Regent, we need you all more now than ever. You are 
always appreciated. If you would like to help even in small ways, email 
us at  wotm311@gmail.com 

In friendship, Sue Hintz, Junior Graduate Regent           

On behalf of all co-workers united! 

Questions?   Volunteer?   Donate?  New member?  

 Message us at:      wotm311@gmail.com 
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Officers Women of the Moose  
Chapter 311 

Senior Regent ….……......… 

Recorder …….….…….........Judy Laabs 

Treasurer …….....…Sherri Wallerman 

Junior Regent …....…....…Vicki Theilig 

Jr. Graduate Regent ………..Sue Hintz  

 

November 7th Special Higher Degree Meal/Recognition 

Wednesday Meals: 4:30 - 6:30(ish) (Dbl Check Times) 
 

Nov. 13th  

“Home Made“    Soup & Salad  $8 

For Mooseheart WI Home/Safe Ride 
Nov. 27th 

Dbl. cheese Burger Basket  
w/unlimited FF $5 

 Dec. 11th 

No food, WOTM Christmas event at Bill’s 
 Jan 8th 

Mega Moose Burger & FF  $9 
 Jan. 22nd 

Blooming Onion $3 with sandwich order 
Jan. 22nd 

Special Moose Legion Committee Meal—All Welcome 

“Meat Raffle”   
Sun., Nov. 24th  

$1  15+ or so draws! 
Pre-sales available! 
11:30 AM - ???  

Watercolor 
Drawing to Follow  
WOTM Parking Lot 

Fundraiser  



 

Moose Family Center 1572 

We offer our members regular opportunities 
to become involved and encourage you to take 
a moment to let us know of your interest and 
availability for our annual events. 

Phone: (715)344-3224 

Web Address: www.moose1572.com 

E-mail: spmoose1572@gmail.com 

We have many things happening: 

Children’s parties for Easter, return to school, 
Halloween and Christmas. 

Veterans visits and meals every 3 months. 

A buffet fundraiser 2 weeks before Easter and 
early November and a community dinner for 
Thanksgiving. 

Bingo - Specialty Meals - Special Events 

Serving Children, Seniors & the 

Community for 100  years! 

Please fill this out, or give to friend to fill out with an 
application:  Name: ______________________ 

       Phone :  (______) _______-_______________ 

Event you would help with or wish to see: 

_________________________________________ 

Check out all MOOSE 
www.mooseintl.org 

    50 c 
24 or so 
draws! 
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Back in January 

Jr Karaoke 

& Kryptonite 
Featuring  

Food Fun and Games All for  

GIGI House Donation 2020 

Cut out and keep for talking about 
your Moose Lodge/Chapter! 

Having a Wedding or Banquet or 
Party? 

 

Book a banquet for special pricing under  

$27/person (tax & tip additional) 

Valid on bookings made by 10/31/19 
(see special contract for details)  

 2 meat dinner - (Chicken + one  entree) 

(with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup) 

 linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  champagne 

for bridal/anniversary couple! 

      cocktails through dinner service 
 2 types of tap beer / tap soda /  
 bar rail mixers , limited service  

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . . . 

We have full service food & refreshments . . . 

We have openings for your event . . . 

We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge a high value and amongst 
the most reasonably  priced in the area! 

 
 

Call Mark at 344-3224  
to book your date. 

Meat Raf f le :  

Sun., Nov. 24th 
Watercolor Drawing 

to follow  



 Hello Everyone!  Lots of things have been happening at the Moose especially in the kitchen and we have a few 
exciting things coming up as we enter Wisconsin winter.  

New kitchen events coming up for the holidays include a Holiday Brunch on Dec.1 and a Holiday Cocktail Party for Members 
and Their Guests on Dec. 14th.  We hope to see you all at one of these events (or possibly both - lots of yummy food to be 
had!)  Also, the annual dinner for the Kings Vets on Dec. 13th will be a buffet this year!  

 Now, over the past couple of weeks I have heard a few questions about what I do for the lodge, my personal 
catering business, etc. I would like to take this time to answer some of these questions (feel free to personally ask me as well). 

Q: What’s my role at the Moose 1572? 

A: In 2017, I was hired to take the role as the kitchen manager working approximately 20 hours per week. My duties include 
hiring, training, scheduling and maintaining staff as well as covering shifts as needed; creating monthly special menus as well as 
maintaining a regular menu and ensuring items are priced properly; ordering and keeping inventory on product (I have cut 
down on vendors due to order minimums so most product I personally pick up; cleaning and maintenance of the kitchen; 
holding a valid Food Safety Manager license as well as representing the lodge during health inspections; keeping morale high 
among kitchen staff; and cooking the majority of Friday fish fries. I also have been doing some social media posting for the 
lodge as well as creating events to encourage the public to come and visit. In return, I am paid and have access to the kitchen 
for my personal catering business, Dilly Dahl Deli with  the Lodge/Chapter having first access.  I have turned down 
opportunities that did not fit in the schedule with Mark, the WOTM and the House Committee sets. 

Q: How do members know what hours Amy is working as a lodge employee or working for her deli?  

A: I keep a record of what hours are “lodge hours” on a phone application - I am happy to show and explain via a request 
through the House Committee.  Most of the personal business hours occur in the morning to early afternoon and I do assist 
with the lodge when asked during my business prep time. I do not receive financial compensation from the lodge to operate 
my business, nor is anyone helping or hanging out with me. 

Q: How do we keep the Lodge’s and the Deli’s inventory separate? 

A: The deli has designated shelves in the dry goods area, a shelf in the stand-up freezer and an area in the walk in cooler that I 
keep my personal deli items on. The menus for the deli differ from the lodge so there is very little room to confuse which entity 
owns which product. However, the lodge and the deli have a solid working relationship where the lodge has used my deli items 
at no cost and visa-versa. The deli also regularly donates soup for Friday fish fries.  
Some of my product has also been donated for  Packer games when no one has 
volunteered to bring food.  

The deli has been operated from the lodge for the past two and a half years. 

 If you have any other questions other than the ones I address, please feel 
free to come and personally ask - unfortunately, it is difficult to answer questions 
when one hears them ambiguously after the fact. 

To finish this newsletter entry, I want everyone to give a warm welcome to our 
newest kitchen addition, Jason. He has been training in the 
kitchen to provide exciting specials on the Tuesday and 
Wednesday grill nights. 

 We also want to wish the best to Miss Chloe - she has 

been an asset to our team since before I came along but has 

moved on to a new job experience. We wish her the best and look 

forward to seeing her around whenever she comes to visit. In 

addition, a special thank you to Chrissy for filling in on some 

waitressing shifts the past few weeks - you rock! 

The next time you’ll hear from the kitchen will be in the New Year, 

so we wish you the best of holidays as we go through November 

and December and hope you have a chance to take a break out of 

the hustle to stop by the Moose. As always, if you have any 

questions 

As always, if you have any questions or comments, 
feel free to email me at 
moose1572kitchen@gmail.com. 

Happy holidays, Thanks!  ~Amy 
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Special 5 and Under Free Meal Selections  
Breakfast choices: 1 Egg & Toast or 

2 Pancakes & 2 Sausage Links 
 

Fish Fry Choice:  French Fries with 
1 pc. fish or 3 Chicken Tenders 

{these are the available meals or the program} 

 Enjoy, House Committee 

Send this form in to the Lodge {PO 284}, drop off to 
an Officer meeting nights, or bartender. 

Hungry? We are:for volunteers  
Call/e-mail me, Your Name Here:  

_________________________________________________________________  

Pork Fest __  Beef Fest __      Busing __      

Bingo __        Mother’s &/or Father’s Day __  

Easter __ Bartending __  Riverfront __      

 Kids’ “Parties” : Halloween __  Christmas __    

Pool/Darts (League) __ Back to School __     

Outside/Inside Maintenance Projects __       

Enrollments/Orientations Programs __    

Retention/Membership Calling __ 

  Any Not listed (new?) Activity: ______________________ 
 

Phone # 715-____-_______      
or  E– Mail _________@____.com  

 

Fill this in, return it, you will receive  Moose Bucks! 



Go to  

mooseintl.org 

Or stop in to 

Lodge for details.  
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Members: 47  Goal: more     

Meetings: 3rd Wed. 8:15  

Moose Legion the  Service Degree 

        Sometimes my thanks are not enough . . .  
Please continue to come in and pitch ideas or let someone know of an opportunity for the 
Lodge/Chapter.  We were lucky enough to have a boy scout troop start up here in the Lodge 
because Sue S checked into it.  We have a craft fair for Moose Wisconsin Home in Dec because 
Jenny asked if we could help her out of a situation.  We have  so many of our “taken for granted” 
events because someone saw an opportunity or need and asked the board and Lodge.  
We will be having our 25th annual Fisheree in Feb 2020.  Al, Craig, Cliff, Mark, Bob and Jim have 
chaired it over all these years with a huge cast of helpers.  This year we will need a chairmen for the 
event date (sooner would be good too).  It will be organized and set up, but we need someone for 
that days activities.   
Also, please check out the Packer game dot chefs availability, the fans could use some new items 
and assistance cheering (the Pack could too).  The idea is simple; choose a meal, purchase (or ask to 
have it here) and prepare/serve a simple meal for about 10—17.  The Packer dot will reimburse you 
for up to $40 for your help (you enjoy the day free).  If you have questions just ask Sue. 
We have a few new things coming up, a Dec. Breakfast Brunch on the 1st, Holiday Basket raffles as 
well as the 2nd Annual JR Karaoke contest coming up.  Stay tuned. 
Remember, the best assistance you can be to the Lodge/Chapter and Mooseheart/Moosehaven is 
to roll up your sleeves and/or sign new members.  We have orientation twice a month, join your 
new candidates and re-orient!! 
          So many of you make it “always a great day to be a Moose”.       
PS we have  stopped using pennies in the Moose, everything will be rounded up to a nickel.  
      
See you here, Mark - Admin., Club Mgr. 

Coming up Fast  - Valued Vets Events  

King Vets - December 13th 

Serving the 3000th Vet Meal 

Sweet Adelines  

Join us on Nov.; 15th & Dec 20th 
to  try something different, 

 meet new people 

 help another organization 

 show off your Moose 
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Age: ________     Family Name:_________   

Phone Number: ___-___-_____ 
Bring to Lodge you may win a prize!! 



MOOSE FAMILY CENTER #1572 
Loyal Order of Moose 1572 

1025 2nd  Street N.  •  P.O. Box 284 

Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Non-Profit org. 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Stevens Point 

WI 54481 
Permit No. 90 

 

Mailing Label Here 

        Dates to Remember  
 Nov. - 13th, 14th & 15th; 

– 23rd, 24th & 28th 
Dec. - 5th, 7th, 11, 13th,  

14th & 15th. 
Bring  Friends Too ! 

! 

 

   CWN Lessons & Dancing 
  Fri., Nov. 15th         

All Fish Fry meals eaten  
in Dinner Hall Benefit 

Central Wis. Network  Dance Club  

Breakfast w/ Santa : Sunday, December 15th  
Cut out & send in RSVP online or in SQ 

Family Name: ____________ Total # _____ 
# Children ______ Ages __, __, __, __ 

Pork Fest  
November 14th  $9 in adv. 

Buffet - 4:30  - 6:45    
Lot’s of prizes : Cash, Turkeys, Certs, Electronics, 
Rudolph Cheese, Sausage & Beverages of various 

sorts! 

Pork Hocks & Sauerkraut! 
& Pork Roast - Chop Suey! 

Kids’ Breakfast w/Santa 
Sunday, December 15th 
 

Buffet 10(ish) - 11:30 am 
Event 10 AM - Noon 

Menu will be scrambled eggs, 
American fries or hash browns, 
kielbasa, sausage/bacon etc.  Juice, 
milk & coffee. Light dessert bars.   
 

Adults $7.75 Kids 6—10 $4.75  
Children under 5 free  


